



Mr. J. Nicholson Examinations Officer Email: james.nicholson@ellesmere.com

11<sup>th</sup> February 2022

Dear Parent,

## **External Examinations Summer 2022**

Earlier this week the examination boards (except Cambridge International) published the advance information and/or changes for the Summer 2022 examination series. Your child's subject teachers will be going through the advance information and changes with them in order to tailor their learning and revision between now and the start of the exams. However, if you wanted to have access to this information, then I have put the details and the associated exam board links through the following link on the college website:

## **External Examinations Advance Information**

Before half-term your child will also receive a paper copy of their examination timetable and the student and parent examination guide 2021/22. For your convenience I have included a downloadable copy of both the guide and a skeleton timetable for the whole of the Summer 2022 examination series also through the link above.

One additional piece of information to note at this stage is that the examination boards have designated **Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June 2022** as the 'contingency day' where all candidates have to make themselves available in the event of national or local disruption to examinations. After this date candidates do not have to make themselves available for examinations.

If you have any questions please ask or refer to the link on the college website.

Kind regards,

7. www. Nicher.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406